
 

 

CASTLE ROCK TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING 

April 24, 2017 @ 6:30 p.m. 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, the Planning Commission of Castle Rock Township 

has scheduled a series of public hearings, beginning at 6:30 p.m., on Monday, April 24, 

2017, at the Castle Rock Town Hall, 2537 240th Street West, Farmington, MN.  The 

regular monthly meeting of the Planning Commission will follow the public hearings. 

 

HEARING #1. The purpose of this hearing is to review Ordinance 2017-01, an 

Ordinance establishing a service charge for emergency fire services in the town. 

 

HEARING #2.  The purpose of this hearing is to review a Conditional Use Permit, 

allowing the establishment of a business known as Haven Acres, a non-profit youth 

ranch, located at 2820 245th Street E, Hampton, MN. 

 

All persons desiring to be heard in person or in writing will be heard at this time. 

 

Castle Rock Township 

Barbara M. Lang, Clerk 
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